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NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams today released the following statement 

on the future of U.S. Department of Veteran Affairs health care facilities in New York 

City: 

“We are committed to ensuring that New York City’s veterans have access to high 

quality health care. We are aware of the report from the Department of Veterans 

Affairs regarding the future status of VA health care facilities in the city. Our team is in 

communication with the VA to get more specifics on their plan. While we work to 

ascertain more information, we want all veterans in the five boroughs to know that we 

are fighting to make sure they have the care they earned and deserve.” 
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